Dear ISEI Presenter,
            We wish to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your interest in the International Society on Early Intervention’s Regional Conference, scheduled for July 1-3, 2013 in St. Petersburg, Russian Federation. We are all looking forward to your participation as a presenter as well as your involvement in a range of interesting events with our international colleagues. 
            The preliminary conference schedule and program are now available in English on the conference website. Please locate and review your abstract using the ‘Author Index for Interactive Schedule’ link below. Please notify us of any changes in your abstract or other information by replying to this email. When the final schedule is available in June, you should download the Conference Program and bring it to the conference for easy reference to the schedule. 
         Author Index for Interactive Schedule
         Conference Schedule at a Glance
         Downloadable Conference Preliminary Program (pdf)
If you have not registered for the conference, please do so now using the link below. A link is also provided below for those that may need assistance in applying for a visa. 
         Conference Registration
         Visa Application Information
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to remind you that only equipment for Power Point presentations will be available. We would also like to encourage you to share this e-mail with your co-authors in order to keep them informed.
Looking forward to seeing you in St. Petersburg.
Best regards,
Rifkat J. Muhamedrahimov, Elena Kozhevnikova, and Michael Guralnick
Conference Co-Chairs

